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This week….. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Reminders- Could you please apply suncream before 
your child comes into nursery, we will then reapply as 
needed later in the day. 
Please also provide a named sunhat. 
 

Half term; 29 May - 2 June 
We hope you all have a lovely half term  
 

The Dormice love singing nursery rhymes and 

pretending to be frogs, bunnies and monkeys! 
 

  
Our lucky wizard 
wishes the Sky 
Blues the best of 
luck on Saturday! 

 

 
This week we looked at different ways of making 
patterns – the children manipulated the numicon 
shapes in various ways to explore the number 

properties… We spotted how the shapes changed 
when the shape had 1 less, or 1 more – then used 

this information to predict which shape should come 
next – ordering them from 10-1.  Excellent 

conversation and mathematical reasoning going on – 
as well as making lovely tractor and house pictures 

too! 
 

 
 

The outside area is 
bathed in late May 

sunshine. Lyla decides 
that a tyre would make 
a cosy spot for a little 
Hedgehog to sit inside 

and draw. 
 

 
Hedgehog Daphne chose her 

favourite vegetables from 
photos of those which we have 
planted in our vegetable patch. 

She cut out lettuce and 
beetroot, then chose to glue 

beetroot onto our group chart. 
This week we pulled up, 

washed, and tasted slices of 
radish after enjoying the 

traditional tale of the ‘Enormous 
Radish’. 

 

 


